
 

 

TS’KW’AYLAXW FISHERIES 

NOTICE 

August 18
th

, 2015 

We remind our People to Food Fish Only. 

Please just take what you need. 

We also ask that if you are not fishing in 

Ts’kw’aylaxw Traditional Territory, that you 

respect the decisions made by other 

communities. 

Thank you from the Ts’kw’aylaxw Chief and 

Council. 


